
Wednesday, July 7, 2021 
 
 

Re: Resumption of In-Person Youth Fellowship on Saturday, July 17th 
 
 
Dear CTBC Youth Fellowship Parents, 
 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus.  I realize the elapsed time since our Youth 
Fellowship has met in person due to COVID-19 and the subsequent quarantine orders.  I 
write to inform you about our return to in-person fellowship. 
 

On June 11th, San Francisco Department of Public Health issued an Omnibus 
Recission of Health Orders and Directives and has decided to follow the State of California 
for making policies.  This means that we may resume indoor fellowship gatherings.  Our 
Elders, Pastors, and Directors have elected to follow suit and allow indoor fellowship 
gatherings. 
 

Beginning July 17th, Youth Fellowship will resume indoor meetings at 1pm, 
following the State’s masking protocols, which mandates all participants in K-12 indoor 
settings to be masked regardless of vaccination status and for all rooms to be ventilated 
through opening windows and utilizing fans.  Masking applies to both students and leaders.  
In outdoor settings, the fully vaccinated have the option to remove their mask.  If anyone 
attends and forgets a mask, we have a supply of masks available.  
 

I hope this letter comes as a consolation with our long absence from meeting in 
person.   I hope to see our students again.  We realize the collective toll of this pandemic 
on both spiritual and mental health. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.  May God bless you and 
your household this Summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rev. Kevin Wong 
Senior Pastor 

CORNERSTONE TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
480 Teresita Boulevard 

 San Francisco, CA 94127 
415.566.5756 

www.cornerstonetrinity.org 
 


